OLIVENHAIN

Municipal Water District

North County Water Agencies Partner to Offer Free California-friendly Landscape Design
Workshop

Encinitas, CA—In order to promote outdoor water use efficiency, Olivenhain Municipal Water District, San Dieguito Water
District, and Santa Fe Irrigation District invite members of the public to attend a free California-friendly landscape
design workshop on Wednesday, March 13 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. The event will be held at the OMWD
boardroom located at 1966 Olivenhain Road in Encinitas.

Steve Sherman of California Landscape Technologies will host an informative and interactive workshop that will feature
methods to reduce outdoor water use and increase irrigation efficiencies. The workshop will provide attendees with simple,
step-by-step approaches for creating attractive, water-wise landscapes that are easy to maintain.

Registration for the workshop is required at www.olivenhain.com/events.

This free two-hour workshop is offered through a partnership between OMWD, San Dieguito Water District, and Santa
Fe Irrigation District.
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Olivenhain Municipal Water District is a public agency providing water, wastewater services, recycled water,
hydroelectricity, and operation of Elfin Forest Recreational Reserve. Organized in 1959, OMWD currently serves
approximately 87,000 customers over 48 square miles in northern San Diego County.
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